Let’s talk about the COVID-19 vaccine

Hi [Patient name],

As your primary care provider, I’m here to help you make informed decisions about your unique health care needs. I’m also always available to answer any questions you have about your health. 

One question a lot of my patients have right now is whether they should get the COVID-19 vaccine. I recommend the vaccine for my patients because it’s safe and effective. We know this because these vaccines have been studied extensively under the most intense safety monitoring in U.S. history. According to the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, millions of people in the United States have safely received the COVID-19 vaccines.

But, if you’re feeling hesitant about the vaccine for any reason, let’s talk about it. You can call the office and ask to speak with me about the vaccine or let me know about your questions at your next appointment by phone or in person. We’ll go over your concerns and review your medical history together. That way, you’ll have all the information you need to make the right decision for your unique health needs and circumstances.

Or, if you feel ready to get your vaccine now, you can visit Mass.gov/covid19 to find a location near you.

I look forward to talking with you!

Sincerely,
[Your name here]

